
 
 

PRIVACY POLICY 
 
Children in Conflict strongly believes in your right to privacy. We work to ensure that any 
data which we hold is securely protected and used appropriately. This Privacy Policy 
outlines our commitment to you. 
 
Introduction 
Children in Conflict (or “us” or “we”) is committed to keeping the trust and confidence of 
everyone who comes into contact with us. It is therefore important that you know how we 
collect and use your personal data. This Privacy Policy applies to all personal data collected 
and used by us when you visit our website, act as a volunteer, attend one of our events or 
make a donation. This Privacy Policy will outline: 

• Personal data we collect 

• What we do with your data  

• The legal basis we rely on to use your data 

• When we may share it with others 

• How you can access and update your information 
 

Personal Data We Collect 
We collect personal information from you when you sign up for our email newsletter, 
volunteer with us, fundraise for us, make a donation or otherwise provide us with personal 
information.  This includes your name, email address and other pertinent data you supply 
Children in Conflict with when engaging with our organization. 
 

Personal data you provide to us includes: 

• Your contact details – your name and your email address; 

• Other data you share with us voluntarily or upon request; 

• When you make a donation on our website – your name, email address, credit card 
information, address, and phone number. We use this information to process your 
donations, and to keep you updated on your donations. 

• We may occasionally ask for supplemental information such as your date of birth, 
how you heard about us or what motivated you to take action, but this will be 
voluntary and will only be used to help us to improve your experience or ensure we 
are only contacting you about issues you are interested in.  

• Your communication preferences; 

• Information about which of our campaigns, services, events or activities you engage 
with; 

• Any other personal information you choose to share with us, such as your job or 
personal interests. 

 



Information from Third Parties and Cookies 
Children in Conflict’s website is owned and operated by Children in Conflict. Our website 
and mailing analytics provider, like all companies, are able to track your visits, confirm the 
browser, IP address, and device(s) that are being used and this information will only be used 
for internal reporting and optimization. We do NOT allow third-party vendors or providers 
to utilize your personal data except in support of internal Children in Conflict operations.  

 
What We Do With Your Data 
Children in Conflict collects and uses your personal data on a lawful basis for the purposes 
described in this Policy. “Personal data we collect” may be used to maintain appropriate 
business records, to comply with lawful requests by public authorities, and to comply with 
applicable laws and regulations in response to required legal obligations. Children in Conflict 
may use your email address for information and direct marketing purposes if you sign up for 
our newsletter. You can withdraw your consent at any time. In order to do so, see the “Your 
Rights” section below. 
 
Data Retention 
We retain your personal data as long as is required to satisfy the collection purpose unless a 
longer period is necessary to comply with any legal obligation or to defend a legal claim. 
 
Social Media and Other Websites 
Our website may contain links to third-party websites (for example, Instagram, Twitter and 
Facebook). Following these links will take you off our website. Children in Conflict cannot 
accept liability for the use of your personal data by these organizations. For more 
information, please consult the Privacy statements for whichever websites you visit. 

 
Disclosure and Transfer of Personal Data 
For the purposes described in this Privacy Policy, we may share your personal data on a 
need-to-know basis with Children in Conflict colleagues within Children in Conflict and our 
partner organization, War Child UK (please see here for War Child UK’s Privacy Policy). 
 
Children in Conflict’s Children Data Collection Policy 
We are committed to providing children with particular protection when processing their 
data.  If we process information for children under the age of 18, should they take part in a 
fundraising event for example, we will require parental consent. In the event that we learn 
that we have collected personal data from a child under the age of 18 without parental 
consent, we will delete that information immediately. 
 
Your Rights 
You can ask us if we are keeping any personal data about you and you can also request to 
obtain a copy, request additional information about the processing, and to request we 
delete or correct your personal information. We will then make the changes that you ask 
for, except in circumstances where we are required to hold your information for legal 
purposes, in which case we will explain to you why we still require holding your data. For 
further information regarding your rights or to exercise any of your rights, please contact us 
through the details provided below. 
 

https://www.warchild.org.uk/privacy-policy


Contact Us 
If you have any questions regarding the processing of your personal data or this Privacy 
Policy, please contact Children in Conflict via hello@childreninconflict.org or via the below 
postal address: 

   Children in Conflict 
   1460 Broadway 
   New York, NY, 10036 
   USA 
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